PUBLIC RELATIONS COMMITTEE

Opened with Serenity Prayer and 2™ Tradition reading

We met 2" Wednesday of the month, December Sth (at Graceland United Methodist Church at
6714 Youngstown Ave. at 5:45 pm, in attendance: Jason, Lisa, Kim and Sue.

New literature order placed, received, and stamped to distribute to drop locations. We have
new committee member to handle the Dundalk drop locations. Essex and Towson are covered
and looking to recruit member to distribute to Parkville/Rosedale/White Marsh area as prior
member has stepped down.

Please let me know if your homegroup information on the NEFA schedules is incorrect,

| attended the Regional Committee meeting on December 12'". PR chair from Bay area,
Susquehanna and Delmarva were also in attendance. We exchanged ideas and goals for
upcoming months. One idea that was interesting was Bay area PR has a Facebook page (Bay
Area NA) and will be discussing at our next PR meeting to have one set up for NEFA.

In loving service,
Sue B.

443-635-0089 email — susan@intralin.com or buckland.mary@yahoo.com




